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BFED Committee

From: Ben Sadoski <BSadoski@5.unitehere.org>

Sent: Thursday, September 4, 2025 1:32 PM

To: edb.committee@mauicounty.us; BFED Committee

Subject: Testimony in opposition to Bill 92 (2025) for BFED committee meeting 9/4/25

Attachments: Bill 92 (2025) Local 5 Testimony in Opposition 2025-09-05 final.pdf

Aloha, 

Please see the attached testimony in opposition to Bill 92 (2025) for consideration at tomorrow’s committee meeting. 

Mahalo, 
Ben Sadoski 
UNITE HERE Local 5 

______________________ 
Benjamin Sadoski 
UNITE HERE! Local 5 
808-366-2178 
bsadoski@5.unitehere.org 
——————————————————— 

You don't often get email from bsadoski@5.unitehere.org. Learn why this is important



 
September 4, 2025 

 
 

 
Budget, Finance, and Economic Development Committee, Maui County Council 
Councilmember Yuki Lei Sugimura, Chair  
Councilmember Tasha Kama, Vice Chair 
 
 
Testimony in Opposition to Bill 92 (2025) 
 
Chair Sugimura, Vice Chair Kama, and Committee Members, 
 
UNITE HERE Local 5 represents 10,000 working people in the hotel, food service and health care 
industries across Hawaii. We are opposed to Bill 92 (2025). We do not feel that the federal 
administration’s actions represent who we are as a union, and we are highly concerned about the 
direction these actions are going, especially with regard to how members of our communities are 
treated and our rights under the law. 
 
We have no confidence that the FBI – a part of the Executive Branch – has any intention of 
changing course. 
 
We do not believe that the Maui Police Department should share data, staff, or resources with the 
FBI at this time. It is not in the interests of working people or our communities.  
 
Please oppose Bill 92. 
 
Mahalo. 


